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Smarties cake and pre-loved uniform sale 
 
 
Friday 3rd November 2017 
 
 
 
On Friday 3rd November there will be the first Smarties cake and pre-loved uniform sale after school in 
the covered walkway by the school library and KS2 building of the school academic year. 
 
This year the Smarties team have changed the sale day from a Thursday to a Friday, due to the number 
of KS2 children that are in rehearsals for the schools Rock Challenge performance. 
 
At the last PTFA meeting, we talked about the number of regular bakers that bake for the cake sale and 
the number of disappointed children there are as we have run out of cakes.  A suggestion was made by 
one of the parents at the meeting, for each school year to take turns in baking/donating cakes and 
biscuits (shop bought or home baked).  This cake sale we would like the year 6 parents to bake or 
donate cakes and biscuits.  
 
The money raised from this cake sale will go towards new books for the school library. 
 
To avoid disappointment please bring along small change as we cannot always change £10 or £20 
notes. 
 
Please can you label your bakes and all donations need to be nut free. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on Friday. 
 
 
 
Lisa, Nicky and Alison  
Smarties Team 
Kings Worthy Primary School PTFA 
 
 
 
 
 
Please label your cake tins and all un-collected cake tins will be left in year 6/reception for you to collect  
 

 


